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Fri. 3™ Office Hours. NO clients.

Conducted map research work pertaining to the property of Rocco
Leo, map #3 lot #2-F. This was an attempt to date when various
plots pertaining to the original lot #2 were divided and to examine
how these dates comply within the “sub-division” ordinance. The
maps reflected the original #2 lot and 6 other lot divisions ranging
fromAtoF.

A planning board review is scheduled for February 9™ to further
examine the sequence and dating of lot division. Rocco Leo wishes
to sell a 5 acre parcel from his #2-F lot and needs to comply to the
“S-year rule” when dividing land.

Wes.



